HERE’S WHAT’S
HAPPENING AT BHCC...

01/17 ... New Member Orientation, 4:30 p.m.,
reception room. Childcare provided.

Missions Team Meeting, 4:30 p.m. #306
Bible Bowl Class, 6:00 p.m., #305

01/20 ... Wednesday Night Fellowship Meal,
5:00—6:00 pm.

01/31... Family Video, “Bringing Up Boys”, 6:00
Youth Area. Childcare not provided.

02/14 ... GriefShare Class begins. See inside.

02/19-21...Winterfest

JANUARY COMMUNION
HELPERS
SUNDAY MORNING 3RD WEEK
Wises
SUNDAY NIGHT
COMMUNION HELPERS

OUR MISSION

The Brentwood Hills Church of Christ seeks to worship God and obey His will by preaching the gospel, loving
and edifying each other, and ministering to those in need.

IMPLEMENTING OUR MISSION
Following Jesus as Lord, we strive to do this by...
® Scudying diligently the word of God and making prayer a way of life;
® Putting the word into practice in our lives and developing our personal faith;
® Praising God in our public assemblies and private lives, offering ourselves as living sacrifices;
® |dentifying and employing our individual spiritual gifts, relying on God’s Spirit within us;
® Strengthening our families and serving as extended family to one another;
® Strengthening loving/serving relationships within this Body, our church family; and

® [eading, participating in, and supporting missions of teaching, evangelizing, and caring for others.

BRENTWOOD HILLS
CHURCH OF CHRIST

IGLESIA DE CRISTO

EN GRANDVIEW

2605 Nolensville Rd. Nashville 37211 244-0608
5120 Franklin Road Nashville, TN 37220 832-2541

Sunday School 9:30 a.m..

Singing . 10:30 a.m. Sunday School 9:15 a.m.

Sunday Worship 11:00 a.m. .
. ) Sunday Worship 8:00 a.m.

Wednesday Bible Study ~ 7:00 p.m. .
Roberto Santiago, Minister Sunday Worship 10:30 a.m.
! Sunday PM Service 6:00 p.m.
Wednesday Bible Study 6:30 p.m.
WOODBINE FAMILY WORSHIP Wednesday POWER 545 p.m.

AT RADNOR
11:15 a.m. Walt Leaver, Minister
10:45 a.m. * oo

Worship
Sunday School

Larry Mullins Wed. Dinner 5:15; Bible Study 5:45 p.m.
Greg Slagle
ELDERS
EMS Schedule for Sunday, January 17 Jim Arnett Jesse Clayton Charles Frasier ?M the 2ecafwl
Dick Garner Rick Harris Junior High Sunday, January 10
Betty Dickerson/Jan Gatten Ronnie Hunter Jon Lowrance Frank McCreary Contribution
Randy Perry James Redmon William Tucker $64,276
Tom Whitfield
9:15a.m. Lawrence Freund/Corrie Hignon STAFF Attendance
8:00 a.m. 679
Walt Leaver Clarence Dailey Jonathan Seamon 10:30 am. 871
10:30 a.m. Barbara Jordan/Cheryl Hazelip I];obbléForrester I;/Iark MCIIS[tee% gagcy Pgrku?son 1,550
Back up: David/Pam Hughes arry Estes uzanne ar.tm oberto Santiago
Jerry Kennedy Judy Crumbliss Jane Forrester 6:00 p.m. 678
6:00 p.m. Eric Grogan/Brian Cromwell Amy Bow'man Ophelia SI'Iger Fa'wn Bauer
Back up: Leah Bradshaw Michael Linn Ashley Mize Diane Kennedy
Katie Culberson
KEEPING THE NURSERY BRENTWOOD HILLS CHURCH OF CHRIST Non-Profit

8:00 A.M.

0-6 months - Nancy Harris, Barbara Hunter,
Karen Morello

6-12 months - Sara Walker, Brian Walker,

Bonnie Barker

12-18 months - Debbie Nettles, Emily
Clevenger, Jennifer Lassiter
18-24 months - Emily Webb, Kim Young,
Valeria Gillum

10:30 A.M.

0-12 months - Dawn Moore, Karen Morris,
Michele Scott

Toddlers - Laura Sears, Hayden Sears,
Wanda Davis

6:00 P.M.

0-12month - Sissy Simmons, Alice Burton,
Sandy Walton

Toddlers - Jennifer Whitehorn,

Ashleigh Whitehorn, June Estes

***]F YOU ARE A SUBSTITUTE, PLEASE
CHECK THE NURSERY TO SEE IF YOU ARE
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JANUARY 17, 2010

ORDER OF WORSHIP
8:00 a.m./10:30 a.m.

Welcome Rick Harris

Song #842 A Common Love Zach Green

Song #226  How Grear Thou Art

Song Open the Eyes of My Heart

Scripture Reading: Psalm 42:8

Prayer Mark Brewer/Adam Birch
Song How Deep the Father’s Love

Communion Comments John Young/Franklin Bennett
Prayer for Offering

[Visitors, please place your attendance card in the collection basket.)

Song #483 O Love That Will Not Lec Me Go

Scripture Reading: 1 Corinthians 13:4-8 Mark Mclnteer
Song The Greatest Commands

Message Walt Leaver
Song Faithful Love

Family Matters Mark Mclnteer/Brent Culberson

Closing Prayer Jonathan Ray/Brian Robertson

6:00 P.M. Evening Assembly
YOUTH SERVICE

Family Matters Jonathan Seamon

(o vy

Our elders want to be available to pray with you anytime you have a need.
At least one elder will be in our prayer room (#302) at the end of each Sunday
service. If you would like to pray, just leave the auditorium during the
invitation song and come to the prayer room. At other times, feel free to call
the office to arrange a meeting.

A WORD FROM WALT

And we know that in all things God works for the good of those
who love him, who have been called according to his purpose.
Romans 8:28

A week ago Thursday night, as millions of fans tuned in to watch
Texas and Alabama fight for the National Championship title,
none could have predicted what would happen to Texas
quarterback Colt McCoy.

Just 4:06 into the game, McCoy took a hit that injured his
shoulder and kept him from playing the rest of the game. It was
a devastating loss for his team, and what most would have
assumed a devastating blow to McCoy’s spirit. In an interview
after the game, McCoy shared his disappointment:

"I've given college football the best I've had for the last four years.
Every player's dream is to play on a stage like that and have an
opportunity like that. I could have never imagined this would
happen.”

Even through extreme disappointment, McCoy used this difficult
opportunity to profess his faith:

“I'll never question God. I'm a man of faith. I've never questioned
why.”

How many times have we been faced with a difficult and
devastating situation and we question God’s will and love for us?
How many times have we asked why? Colt McCoy was an
example and inspiration to this entire nation as he gave God the
glory amidst a very public and very defeating set of
circumstances.

“God is in control of my life. And I know that if nothing else, I'm
standing on the Rock.”
— Colt McCoy

WELCOME VISITORS!
It is a pleasure to have you worshiping with us today! Please take a moment to sign an attendance card and place it in the collection plate so we can acknowledge
your visit. In order to provide a meaningful worship experience for our members and guests, we remind you that our nursery is available for little ones who may
become restless or require some other attention during the service. Also, Children’s Worship Training meets in our small auditorium at the 8:00 a.m. and 10:30

a.m. services for two-year-olds through the first semester of first grade.

SUNDAY MORNING BROADCAST (10:30 A.M.):

WNQM-AM 1300

Web Audio (All Services): www.brentwoodhills.org - Click “BHCC Live”
5120 Franklin Road Nashville, Tennessee 37220 (615) 832-2541 § (615) 832-2583 fax www.brentwoodhills.org




OUR FAMILY NEWS

JONATHAN’S JOURNEY
“WHITE BUCKET” COLLECTION

Today we will have a special collection to
support the relief efforts taking place in Haiti.
White buckets have been placed in the foyer
and will be there all day if you would like to
participate in this collection. Our prayers are
with the people of Haiti as they recover from
this devastation.

NEwW MEMBER ORIENTATION

All of our New Members from 2009 are invited
to our New Member Orientation —scheduled
for 4:30-6:00 pm in the reception room (room
303). Childcare will be provided. Our elders,
cluster leaders, and staff will be sharing
information that will help everyone to get
more involved at Brentwood Hills — providing
many ways for you to be Light and Love on
your Journey!

SPECIAL WORSHIP SERVICE TONIGHT!
Tonight we will have the honor of being led in
worship by young men from our Youth Group.
Our youth theme this year is “Inside Out,” and
tonight you will hear stories about our young
people who are going from “inside” our
church family to “out” in the community —
sharing Light and Love. You will be blessed by
their stories. Join us tonight as Robbie takes us
on a journey with our teens.

PARENT POW-WOW TONIGHT!

After our evening service, our 9t-12th grade
parents are invited to a “soup and sandwich”
supper and Pow-Wow in the Youth Area.
Robbie and Nancy will be leading our 9th-12th
graders at their monthly devotional---and they
thought it would be a great idea for the parents
to get together for a period of food, fellowship,
fun, sharing and praying. If you have not
already signed up for food, please bring a
dessert or sandwiches. The idea of the Pow-
Wow is something that we also hope to
implement with other age groups throughout
our Student Ministries...stay tune for a smoke
signal with the details!,

GRANDVIEW MEN’S CLASS

Roberto Santiago shared with me this week
about a new men'’s
class that is meeting at
Grandview: The
second edition of the
Grandview Men’s Class---“MAN OF GOD:
EQUIPPING FOR EVERY GOOD WORK”" is
scheduled for Monday January 18t. Rick
Harris will be the guest speaker. Dick Garner
spoke at the first meeting and after his talk one
of the Grandview men remarked, “The elders
have real life challenges like everyone else.” The
class is bilingual, open to all men, and plans to
meet twice each month. BHCC men are
invited and encouraged to attend. Hopefully
in the near future the Grandview men and the
BHCC men’s ministry will plan a joint event.
The purpose of the Grandview Men’s Meeting
is to give men the tools to confront common
everyday challenges using God’s help.
Roberto is working hard to help train these
men to be Light and Love on their Journey!

Iglesia de ! Cristo
en (//‘/'//////1'1‘1'/1'

Enjoy your Journey this week!

BECOME PART

OF OUR FAMILY!

If you are interested in becoming part of the
Brentwood Hills church family, please
indicate on your attendance card, stop by the
Information Center, or see or call Jerry
Kennedy at 832-2541 ext 228 or email
jerry@brentwoodhills.org. He will contact you
and discuss the process for being identified
with Brentwood Hills.

WELCOME!

On Sunday evening, January
10, we announced the coming
of J.D. Smith, twin brother of
our Joseph Smith. J.D. lives at
334 Knolls Place in Nashville, |
37211. Cell: 615-557-2299. He
will join C.A.R.E. Team 15 (Jon ~\§
and Carolyn Taylor, leaders).

A NEW ARRIVAL!

Larry and Betty Martin are the proud
grandparents of a baby boy, William Walter
Burton, son of Walt and Melissa Burton, born
Saturday, January 9, 2010 in Atlanta, GA.

LADS TO LEADERS

REGISTRATION

All registration must be turned in to J. and
Sarah Baugh by today. Registration forms are
located on the Lads to Leaders Bulletin Board
outside room 305.

INNER CITY NEEDS HELP
Bus riders, teachers, teachers” aids,
refreshment helpers...call Mary Kate Fisher
(834-8759) or Barbara Hunter (373-2817).
Classes will resume meeting on January 25.

A THANK-YOU FROM

VANDERBILT

A thank-you note has been received from
Laurie Kush in Vanderbilt Volunteer Services,
expressing heartfelt thanks to church
members who donated books and magazines
to Vanderbilt clinics at 100 Oaks. “These
wonderful books and magazines bring real joy to
patients and families, many of whom do not have
any books at home.” “You have made a real
difference.”

WEDNESDAY EVENING
FELLOWSHIP MEAL

January 20, 2010
5:00-6:00 p.m., Family Life Center
MENU
Roast Beef w/gravy = Creamed Potatoes
Broccoli Casserole  Fruit Salad
Chocolate Cake

Ages 12 & up $5.00, 4-11 $3.00, 3 & under free
Tickets are on sale in the foyer or you may call the
church office (832-2541) by noon Tuesday.

SINGLES MINISTRY

January Devotional, January 17th postponed

Sunday Morning & Wednesday Night Classes
(Wednesday classes will meet in Room 501
beginning in January).

www.brentwoodhills.org>group pages>singles

WOMEN’S MINISTRY

Tuesday Morning Ladies’ Class, 10:00 a.m., Rec. Rm.

Wednesday Night Sanctuary Class, 6:30 p.m. #304.
“Relationships of Grace” (part 1)

Wednesday Evening Ladies Bible Study, “Life Rules:
Instructions for Life”, 6:30 p.m., #504-506 Facilitators:
Janina Tiner/ Ann Stowe

Women'’s Prayer Group, Friday, 6:30 a.m.

Wednesday A.M. Ladies Class Resumes, January 20,
9:30-11:45. “Anointed, Transformed, Redeemed — A
Study of David”, 6-week video series with Beth
Moore, Priscilla Shirer, and Kay Arthur

Baby Shower for Vanessa McAfee, January 24, 4:30
Recept. Rm. It's a boy! Gift Registry: Babies R Us

Secret Sister Lingerie Party, Tuesday, February 9, 6:30
p-m., at Marcia Mullins” home. RSVP: Stacey Beyer
at 646-7676

Baby Shower for Renae Bixenman, February 21, 4:00
p-m., Gift Registry: Babies R Us, Target. It's a girl!

MEN’S MINISTRY

January 18 Monday Morning Quarterbacks,
6:30-7:30 a.m.

January 20 Men’s Class, 6:30 p.m., #306.

February 6 Sweetheart Banquet, “Remember

When”, 6:00 p.m.

MARRIAGE MINISTRY

Thought for the Week:

When the first wave of passion has faded,
remember that love need not die,
Nothing keeps its fresh flavor forever,
but much will grow purer with time.

And so is it when love has grown purer:
When fresh, it seems all life can give,
but when it has been nurtured for decades,
it’s only beginning to live.

— Katherine Swarts

“This is love: not that we loved God, but that he
loved us and sent his Son as an atoning sacrifice
forour sins.” 1John 4:10

Sacred” Tlmes
By 1@

John 13: 34-35
This article & all forms can be found on the web.

Financial assistance available for youth activities.

11TH GR. PARENTS

Meeting this morning at 10:15-10:30 AM in
Room 402. Please plan to be there!

WINTERFEST 2010!
Today is the last day to sign-up!

SUNDAY PM WORSHIP

Tonight our teen guys will lead worship at
6pm. Come here how our teens are serving
their community! Teens sit down front.

5TH 12TH PARENTS

Wednesday night parents’ class
- led by our deacons! We will

“ watch the video series from Dr.
Kevin Leman, “Running the Rapids: Guiding
Teenagers Through the Turbulent Waters of

Adolescence.” 6:30pm Meet in the Sm. Aud.

SENIOR HIGH DEVO

Tonight 9th-12th Grade Devo & dinner at
Grace Mullins” home! Meet after PM service in
the youth wing for a ride. Back at 9PM.

9TH-12TH PARENTS

Tonight 9th-12th grade Parent Pow-Wow with
Jonathan Seamon in the Youth Wing after the
evening service until around 8:30. Join us for
food & fellowship! If you have younger
children they may come & eat as well.

11TH & 12TH GUYS

After class Wednesday night, Jan. 20 there will
be a short meeting for Guys” Retreat planning.

11TH GRADE GIRLS

Wednesday night, Jan. 20 5:15-6:30pm Crazy
Love Bible Study with Keri in the Youth Wing

INVISIBLE CHILDREN

KICKOFF MEETING

Sunday, January 24, 5pm in
the Small Auditorium.
Everyone at Brentwood
Hills is invited to hear 10th
grader, Michael Tyree,
speak to us about the Invisible Children
organization. Plus, we’ll watch the
documentary. Parents, please be aware that the
documentary contains sensitive material.

SPRING RETREATS

March 26-28 Guys’ & Girls’ Spring Retreats
Pick-up an application in the youth wing.
Cost: $65 Please see Robbie or Nancy for
financial assistance.

“Foot” Notes ] (t)}ﬁrney X
from begins” & |
“Miss” Suz- here..;

CWT GRADUATION

Thirty -three first graders are graduating from
CWT today in the small auditorium during both
services. The following children are eligible to
receive a graduation certificate and add their
handprint to the wall: Addie Austin, Carmen,
Bailey, Baker Brummett, Avery Burns, Elliott
Chaffin, Kirk and Walker Christian, Zena
Dorris, Katherine Duke, Bryce Edmondson,
Drew Estes, Callie Freeze, Audrey Gaither,
Rebecca Glover, Mercer Greene, Andrew
Grissom, Reagan Kelley, Ryan
Kieswetter, Ethan Lilly, Max
Mankin, Lawton Miller, Abby Pitts,
Bethany and Zachary Pupel, Daniel
Scott, Alyssa Sharpe, Hayden Smith,
Alex Smitherman, Cole Sparkman,
Logan Stegall, Blake Thornton, Jon
Tristan Waldron, and Reid Watson.

Tonight the first grade parents will have an
opportunity to present their graduates with a
very special gift to commemorate this occasion.
First grade parents need to pick up their project
from “Miss” Suzanne tonight in the foyer
before services begin.

Beginning next Sunday they will no longer have
name tags and will be dismissed without parent
pick-up. Please plan a designated place to meet
your child. ©

Next Sunday night during worship , we want all
first graders to come to Bible Hour in room 507.

CWT

We hope all young adult Sunday
school classes will help supervise
children in CWT. Each class has a month or
two to enlist volunteers for CWT at both 8 and
10: 30 a.m. services. We especially need all
parents who have children in CWT to
participate. Please take a turn worshipping
with the children. You will be blessed by
their tender prayers and sweet singing.

“BRINGING UP BoyYys”

"Bringing Up Boys," a James Dobson video
series, will begin January 31 at 6:00 PM in the
small auditorium. Greg & Dede Slagle and
Lee & Dianne Mayo will be facilitating the
eleven week series. Between them they have
raised 5 boys! Come learn practical advice and
encouragement for shaping the next

generation of men.

PRAYER LIST
SPECIAL REQUESTS:

®  John Young is scheduled for
surgery at Vanderbilt on January 19 at noon.

e  New member Laurie Duty is recovering
from double knee replacement at Baptist
Rehab Center #6413. Visitation is after 4:00
p-m., and she welcomes texts, calls or emails.
laurieduty@juno.com Cell:268-8745
She hopes to be released this week.

®  Vicki Rhodes is improving at Richland Place

®  Irene Neal is undergoing additional tests
prior to scheduling radiation treatments.

®  Tom Cartwright, husband of Martha
Cartwright, the father of Diane Bauer and
grandfather of Fawn Bauer, has re-entered
Southern Hills Hospital.

®  Rebecca Dorris requests prayers for her aunt,
Wilma Hudgins Aydelott who underwent a
very serious heart surgery. She expects to be
hospitalized at St. Thomas for four weeks.

®  Nestor Stewart, Ella Wilson's father, expects
to return home from NHC tomorrow.

®  Stephanie Forrester’s grandfather, Eugene
Gilmore, is in Smyrna Rehab after sustaining
injuries in an automobile accident.
Stephanie’s grandmother, Wilma Gilmore,
remains in Alive Hospice.

AT HOME
®  Lib Long is recovering from gall bladder
surgery.

®  Bob and Janet Ellis continue to receive
outpatient therapy.

CONTINUE TO REMEMBER:
Sue McIntosh, Kevin Sparkman, Charlie Hale,
Mac Rochelle, Ken Caruthers, Howard Cover,
Mary Stewart, Susan Paul, Bob and Susan
Roberson, Pam Bishop, Richard Pennington,
Mary Cope, Tina Bean’s brother, Sandy Hamlee

WITH SYMPATHY

We extend our sympathy to Neal Dugger in the
passing of his 91-year-old grandfather, Jack
Dugger, Sr. on January 13. Funeral services were
held January 15 at Woodlawn.

CLASS BEGINS SUNDAY,
FEBRUARY 14, 2010

A new 13-week GriefShare class will begin
Sunday, February 14, at 6:00 p.m. in Room 501. If
you or someone you know has lost a loved one
and would like to participate in the class, contact
Judy Crumbliss (832-2541, Ext. 230;
judy@brentwoodhills.org) to reserve a space in
the class. Class size is limited.

BIRTHDAY REMEMBRANCE

Jimmie Vaughn, mother of John Vaughn, a
minister at Greymere in Columbia and widow of
J.Roy Vaughn, long-time minister, will be 99
years of age on January 24. Address: Brighton
Gardens, Room 222, 103 Arcaro Place, Brentwood
37027



